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A. Technical Specifications 

LOT#1 

 

Item 
No 

Product Name 
Product 

Specifications 
Quantity Unit Reference Pictures 

1. 

Cleaning 
Materials 

(Tides/wash 
powder) 

Wash powder (locally 
called tide تايت)  
Multipurpose using, 
active cleaner powder 
and fresh contains 
anionic active mode 
approx. 5-15%, silicate 
5-15%, phosphonate, 
and polycarboxylate 
about <5% 
also contains optical 
brightener and 
perfume, using for 
handwashing detergent 
powder. 
The product should be 
a new year from 2020 
and above, and valid 
for three years from 
the date of pr 

410 Kg 

 

2. 

Cleaning 
Materials 

(Detergents for 
Floors)  

900 ml /each 
bottle 

Liquid Fresh smell. 
Ideal to be used to 
clean floors from dirt 
and remove dust, 
contains nonionic 
active matter, 
isopropyl alcohol, 
preservative, perfume. 
The product should be 
a new year from 2020 
and above, and valid 
for three years from 
the date of production. 
Turkish standards and 
equivalent are 
required. 

1160 Bottle 

 

3. 

Cleaning 
Materials 

(Bleach for WC 
Floors) 

1 kg /each 
bottle 

Multipurpose active 
Gel cleaning materials, 
ingredients (alkyl 
bezeve sulphonic acid, 
pin oil, sodium 
hydroxide 
 the product should be 
a new year from 2020 
and above, and valid 
for three years from 
the date of production. 

600 Bottle 
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Turkish or Jordan 
standards and 
equivalent are 
required. 
 

4. 
Cleaning 

windows Spray 
500 ml 

A spray of liquid for 
cleaning windows (500 
ml), the product should 
be cleaned, shines and 
no residue left, good 
perfume, 

600 Pcs 

 
 

5. 
Air freshener 
Spray 400 ml 

Spray liquid for air 
freshener perfume 
(400ml) contains 
deionized water, ethyl 
alcohol, fragrance, 
diproylenglycol EDTA, 
preservative, safety 
and good perfume. 

140 pcs 

 

6. 
Cloth Roll for 

cleaning (BAZA) 

Cloth cleaning roll, the 
weight of each roll 
should be more than 
3.30 kg, the Hight 
about 90 cm , 
Microfiber multi-use 
cloth, highly absorbent 

55 Roll 

 

7. 
Cloth mates for 
cleaning (SET) 

Microfiber multi-use 
cloth, highly absorbent, 
approx. 80% polyester, 
20% polyamide, each 
set contains of  
4 pieces (30 cm *30 cm 
dimensions of each 
pcs), different colors 

840 Set 

 

8. 
Chloride pleach 
for detergining 
bottles (Qaser) 

locally called qaser or 
fas قارس , oxidizing 
agent. Bleach is 
material that is used to 
remove color, disinfect 
or whiten objects, 
ingredients (sodium 
hypochlorite, effective 
chlorine about 15 %. 
the product should be 
a new year from 2020 
and above, and valid 
for three years from 
the date of production, 
Turkish standards and 

300 Liter 
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equivalent are 
required. 
  

9. 

Cleaning mope 
towel ( فقط 

ي لتنظيف - خاول   
 (االرضيات

The mop head removes 
grease, dirt from all 
types of hard flooring 
including laminate, 
wood, tiles, vinyl and 
stone, Material: 
Chenille,  
Weigh without handle: 
more than 72g. 
Product size: 
(1cm=0.39inch approx.) 
Outer size: approx. 42* 
16cm 
Inner size: aprox.40* 
10cm 

100 Pcs 

 

10. 

Cleaning Mop 
Handle and 

Stainless-Steel 
Mop Bucket 

Item Name Mop 
Handle and Stainless-
Steel Mop Bucket 
Materials: 
PP Bucket, Stainless 
Steel Wringer 
Stainless Steel Handle, 
Microfiber Mop Head 
Size: 
Bucket size: approx. 
46*26*23cm 
Mop Handle: aprox.95-
122cm 
Pole Diameter:  near to 
22/19mm 

15 Pcs 

 

11. 
Small Glass 

Wiper, for Glass 
Cleaning 

Usage/Application 
Glass Cleaning 
Material Plastic 
Biodegradable Yes 
Width not less than 17 
cm 
Durable handle, Easy to 
use, Low maintenance 
Turkish or equivalent 
made are preferred. 

150 Pcs 

 

12. 
Buckets 

(PLASTIC) 

Plastic water bucket 
with handle using for 
cleaning, capacity 
about 10 liters, 
international standards  
are required . 

30 pcs 
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LOT#2: 

 

Item 
No 

Product Name 
Product 

Specifications 
Quantity Unit Reference Pictures 

1. 
Pressure Water 

Washing 
Machine 

Pressure Water 
Washing Machine 
Product specifications 
should be as below  
Structure: Single-stage 
Pump 
Power: Electric 
Pressure: more than 
150 bar (2300psi) 
rated pressure about 
120 bar (1750 psi) 
the rated flow above 
5.57 l/ min 
Standard or 
Nonstandard: 
Nonstandard 
Theory: Jet Pump 
Usage: Water,220 V, 
2500W, new product 
2020 and above are 
required, European 
standards are required, 

3 Pcs 

 

2. 
Vacuum and 

Water Washing 
Carpet Machine 

Vacuum and Water 
Washing Carpet 
Cleaning Machine, the 
product specifications 
are  
Voltage 220-240 V, 
power about 2000W, 
weight more than 10 
kg, tubes (2 pcs of 
aluminum tube, hose ( 
1.5 meters) , brush (1 
pc floor brush), normal 
floor brush, washing 
brush 2 in 1 crevice 
tool, cloth bag. new 
product 2020 and 
above are required, 
European standards 
are required, 

4 Pcs 

 

 

B. DELIVERY TIME AND DELIVERY LOCATION 

 

-    The delivery Location is GIZ's warehouse in Erbil / Duhok Cities. 
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-    Supplier must specify delivery time in bid form. 

 

 

 

 

C. REMARKS AND CONDITIONS 

 

1. Providing, Supplying, and Transportation costs (loading and unloading) are included in the price. 

2. In case any conflict between GIZ and supplier regarding the quality check of the product, Erbil 

construction laboratory will be the reference to check the quality of the product. 

3. All the works shall be executed according to specifications, reference pictures, other contract 

documents and the instructions of GIZ. 

4. Reference picture are only to recognize and understand the items, not an indication for any model or 

brand. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


